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About file - Medicaid has been shown in comparative study to produce no measurable benefits and yet 
it is very expensive and actually in the long run appears to be likely to degrade health care. This seems 
to be a common result of large government programs which benefit bureaucrats more than they benefit 
the target population. I personally think the program should be curtailed not expanded.

Virginia Legislative Information Systems Mail - New MIRC Comment

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=b6969247b2&view=pt&search=inbox&th=140ff100e21fc37a




